
By Christine Urquhart 
Spring has shown up and

created green vales and
clouds of color around our
world! The trees are leafing
out, many with blossoms to
perfume the air! Lawns are
being mown and the smell is
incredible! Although we
seem to be receiving way
too much rain, it is helping
with turning things green.
Green is my favorite color!
Spring is why! I always feel
that spring and Easter both
teach us about resurrection.
New growth from dead
wood. A risen Saviour! Yes!

Masstown UCW closing
will be held on Thursday
June 1st 6pm at the cottage
of Pricilla Jennings in Portip-
ique. All ladies of our congre-

gation, especially those UCW
ladies from Glenholme & De-
bert are welcome to join us!

The DGM Men’s Club will
meet on Saturday June 3rd,
8am at the Double C Restau-
rant. All men are welcome.
The DGM Men’s Club won’t
meet again until September.

The Masstown Commu-
nity Association will hold
their next meeting on Tues-
day June 13th, 7pm in the
restaurant part of the
Masstown Market. The win-
ner of the Mother’s Day Bas-
ket was Janice MacLean of
Truro. Janice was very
thrilled to have won the bas-
ket and promises to make
good use of all the items in-
side it!

Teepa Snow – Friends &

Family Night June 1st, 6 – 8
pm. at the Holiday Inn, Truro.
This is for all friends and fam-
ilies of persons with demen-
tia. Registration deadline is
May 25th, so contact Earth
Angels Home Care (902)
893-3553 to do so. Cost is
free but space is limited so
do it now!

The Four Men, a group of
gentlemen singers with
super voices, will be at
Sharon United Church in
Tatamagouche on June 10th,
7:30 pm. Cost is $20 a per-
son and part of the funds
raised will go to the M&S
Fund, the remainder to
Sharon United. This concert
is a one of a kind one so
don’t miss it!  

Car Fit – coming to Bible
Hill Fire Hall on June 16th
from 11:30 – 1:30. Offers
senior drivers a free oppor-
tunity to check how their
cars “fit” them. Registration is
free, but you need an ap-
pointment. Call the Seniors’
Clinic at (902) 896-2609 to
register.  

Darrell and Margaret Cur-
rie were off traveling in
Cuba for a week and had a
great time! Barb Monteith of
Woodstock NB visited her
brother Bill Leeming for his
birthday.

Congratulations to Jodi
Mitchell and Curtis Walters
on the birth of their second
daughter, Augustine Lea Wal-
ters. Jodi is originally from
Masstown.

Condolences go out this
month to Bill Leeming and
family on the death of his
step-mother, Geraldine
Leeming. 
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Is a virus driving you crazy?
Bring it to us for CPR - $83 + HST

Need antivirus Software?
AVG Antivirus - $50 + HST for two years

• COMPUTER & LAPTOP SALES
• WIRELESS/ROUTER SECURITY
• VIRUS & SPYWARE REMOVAL
• CABLES & ACCESSORIES
• OPEN: Mon.-Fri. 8:30-5:30

Saturday 9:00-1:00.

Proudly Educating our Customers in Plain English

10 Dominion Street

893-2171
askus@failsafe-computer.com

www.failsafe-computer.com

902893-4646
902895-1441

23 INGLIS PLACE, TRURO  WWW.HOHOWOK.CA

Check Out Our 
Daily Specials!
Eat In or
Take Out

Treat your Grad or Dad
on their special day!

Bicycle Sales, Service & Skate Sharpening

Kid’s bikes starting at $139
Adult bikes starting at $399

Mountain, Road and Hybrid Bikes
Rentals (Daily, Week or Weekend)

902-843-7111
Email: info@bikemonkey.ca
Web: www.bikemonkey.ca

Come check out our New Location!

130 Esplanade Street (Next to VIA Rail)

The Savvy Shopper in Downtown Truro

• BURGERS • SUBS • 
• SALADS • POUTINE •

GRADUATION PARTIES!
We will deliver your order for FREE!

Within 5 km radius.
www.acropolepizza.ca

902-895-5050
148 Esplanade St., Truro, N.S.

902-893-7785
Gift Certificates available
Tire Change-Overs,
Complete Exhaust, 

Complete Brake Work,
2 & 4 Wheel Computerized Alignments

9 Willow Street, Truro, NS

Moore’s 
SERVICE
CENTRE

June is the time for Graduations!  
Also, don’t forget about Dad!

There is so much to choose from
at these Downtown locations.

SHOP LOCAL!

FestiGALS Downtown Truro
A Gal’s day of Indulgence and so much Fun! Saturday, May 27th.
As a FestiGALS Registrant, you’ll enjoy exclusive offers from 20
Downtown businesses! There is no charge but all FestiGALS are

asked to pre-register from May 25 to May 27, at Lou Lou Clothing
& Accessories, Inglis Jewellers, Pleasures & Treasures, or the

Downtown Truro Partnership.

A dead bottlenose dolphin was found May 7th on the shoreline of
the Shubenacadie River, near South Maitland near the Tidal Bore
lookoff. It was a 10ft pregnant adult female. An on-site necropsy

was performed by MARS staff. The cause of death has not yet
been determined. (Submitted)

Masstown Community News


